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 From: Chris McLeod, AICP, Planning Manager 

 To: Historic Districts Commission 

 Date: May 1, 2025 

 Re: Historic District Commission Vision 

 

At the May Historic District Commission meeting, along with considering the two (2) applications, we can 

hopefully spend some time to pick up on our conversation that was started last year around this time 

regarding the vision for the HDC and what some of the goals may be for achieving that vision. You may 

remember that we started this conversation when we visited the Museum last year for our meeting with Pat 

McKay and his team.  Hopefully we can revive that conversation and have some meaningful conversation 

about what the HDC would like to accomplish in the coming year(s) in terms of projects, studies, education, 

etc.    

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


